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      TO:  WEC members receiving Button Up incentives  
FROM:  Bill Powell 
       RE:  W-9 request 
 DATE:   1 January 2020 

 
Thank you for your interest in a Button Up incentive.  
If you are applying for a 2020 Button Up incentive greater than $600, please read below: 
 
Because the incentive amount is $600 or more there is a federal requirement for the issuing party (WEC) to 
be provided with a completed W-9, here: https://www.irs.gov/pub/irs-pdf/fw9.pdf 
 
Feel free to scan and return as an attachment or via USPS to address, above. 
Email to energycoach@wec.coop 
 
Or call 224.2329 if there are questions. 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
The Coach 
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